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Date: 
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City Administrator Approval: 
Kevin Lahner, City Administrator   Click here to enter text. 
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Subject:  
To recommend approval of the Park Use Agreement regarding the Badgerland Water Ski Club to utilize Frame 
Park and access the Fox River for scheduled practices and shows during the 2017 spring/summer season. 

 

Details:  

Badgerland Water Ski Club is seeking approval to utilize Frame Park and access the Fox River for scheduled 
practices and shows during the 2017 spring/summer season. They have assisted WPRF with river clean up as 
well as helping put in and out the river water fountains. Their FREE shows to the public have entertained park 
patrons for over 20 years and have become an iconic fixture at Frame Park 

 

Options & Alternatives: 
They are the only local water ski club to our knowledge - would be a significant setback to park activities if shows 
were to discontinue. 

 

Financial Remarks:  Funds realized through the agreement ($1,040.00) will be applied to account 5310.45810 
(Recreation Rental Revenue). 

 

Executive Recommendation: 
Recommend approval of the Park Use Agreement as presented.  

  

 

Committee Recommendation:  
Parks, Recreation & Forestry Board unanimously recommended approval at their regular meeting held on 
4/17/17. 

 

 


